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St. Joseph School
Athletic & Activity Association Minutes: 

September 11th, 2013


	Minutes
	Notes

	I.
	Call to Order
	· 7pm, Sean called meeting to order & led opening prayer

	II.
	Roll Call
	· Sean Belton, Michael Goetz, Erin Goetz, Rich Beiersdorfer, Elisa Finn, Don Henn, Heather Jansen, Kelly Novak

	III.
	Approval of Minutes from Last Meeting
	· All approved

	IV.
	Finance Report

   Erin Goetz
	· Ending Balance: $27,684.94
· $1369.71 & $262.62 paid to Etler’s for Sports Festival Booth

· Erin to review Academic Team’s Revenues 

· Need to follow up with Andrea on outstanding bills 

	V.
	Committee Reports
	

	
	a. Facilities

   Mac Hayden
	· New Scoreboard Controller on order for $700 – All approved
· Old one was unrepairable 

· Cord on Gym Fountain needs repaired – Sean to follow up with Mac

	
	b. Communications/Public Relations
	· 

	
	c. Events/Fund Raising
	· Etlers’ Sports Booth netted $3156.12 – pending Final results 

· All approved on $50 Gift Card for Etlers’ Hard work & Dedication

	
	d. Concessions/ Gym Scheduling

    Rich Beiersdorfer
	· Instructional Basketball – Tim Woods is ready to schedule it. 
· All agreed on October 4th start date and end by Thanksgiving
· St. Agnes can be removed from gym schedule 

· Elisa to follow up on 2nd grade basketball 

	VI.
	Program Director’s Report
	

	
	a. Girl’s Basketball

  Elisa Finn
	· Mac will be running the St. Joe’s Basketball league
· Basketball Directors’ meeting being held at St. Henry

· Elisa to send out Basketball forms 

	
	b. Girl’s Volleyball

   Don Henn/ Heather Jansen
	· Volleyball tournament Site Director coverage confirmed 
· Overall league is looking good 

	
	c. Boy’s Basketball

   Tony Starnes
	· Sign up forms should go out the week of 09/16
· Following up on the 7th grade Competitive league 

· Looking into 8th grade Competitive tryouts 

· Need to follow up on missing keys 

	
	d. Boy’s Volleyball

   Kelly Novak/Rob Dames
	· All is good 

	VII.
	Old Business
	a) Uniforms have been received 

b) Recruiting – President Elect, Vice President, Concessions/Gym Scheduler still need to be filled.  Joy Zeck has volunteered to be uniform Coordinator.  Maria Schaffer asked about Concessions/Gym Scheduler.  Kevin Brown inquired about the VP.  

	VIII.
	New Business
	· All approved $571 to fix water fountain in the junior high hallway
· All approved $150 to help the Quilt Club get started.  They donate quilts to either Children’s Hospital or the 101st Airborne for wounded soldiers.

· Mrs. Stover sent in Thank you note 

· All approved $100 Endowments fund for St. Joe’s 

	IX.
	Call to Adjourn
	 8pm 
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